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Please check the Bonnie Branch Middle School Calendar for important dates.

YEARBOOKS SALES END ON APRIL 22!

Don't miss out on this year's student-created, full color yearbook! You can also purchase the yearbook online

at: ybpay.lifetouch.com using code: 4327218.  

BBMS/HCASC Martha’s Table DonaƟon Drive
Hello Everyone!
My name is Peter Banyas (an 8th grader here at BBMS), and I am running the first ever
BBMS/HCASC* Martha’s Table DonaƟon Drive.
On Saturday, May 5th, from 8-10 AM, in the BBMS Cafeteria, along with 20 volunteers, I will be
puƫng together meals consisƟng of sandwiches and various snacks to be handed out on the
streets of Washington D.C. by Martha’s Table to the homeless. 
I am looking for volunteers to make sandwiches and pack meals together in bags to be given out,
and/or to donate the ingredients: sandwich ingredients, snacks, bags, etc. Please sign up using
the SignUpGenius by April 28th if interested in parƟcipaƟng! 
Thank you very much for contribuƟng your Ɵme to such a worthy cause! Your Ɵme and/or
donaƟons are truly appreciated. Thank you for your support!

*Bonnie Branch Middle School in associaƟon with the Howard County AssociaƟon of Student
Councils, as produced by HCASC 2nd Vice President Peter Banyas
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Address
4979 Ilchester Road
Ellicott City, MD 21043

Phone
410-313-2580

Website
bbms.hcpss.org

Twitter
@hcpss_bbms

Instagram
@bonnie_branch_ms

website for announcements of upcoming events and programs sponsored by non-profit organizations. 

The following events are neither sponsored nor endorsed by the Howard County Public School System:

Columbia Association Camps - HCPSS School Camp Flier 2018.pdf

Connect with Us:

Howard County Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Howard
County Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:
Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS
text, email, and social media.
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